
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

Dear members of the DIAKONIA WORLD FEDERATION e.V., 

 

DIAKAID is a programme of the DIAKONIA WORLD FEDERATION (DWF), which supports and 
finances special diaconal projects and emergency responses of member associations and 
communities all over the world every year. 

The DIAKAID Committee recognises and supports the diversity of its members' activities 
and work. For this reason, it particularly supports projects that directly help those in need, 
activities that enable people to help themselves or organise their help – it does not not 
support handouts of food. 

 
 

It also endorses programmes that support and train diaconal workers. These include, in 
particular, seminars, training programmes and scholarships that help to further develop 
and strengthen the skills and capacities of employees.  

Through this support, we hope to support our members in 2025/2026 to carry out their 
diaconal work effectively and sustainably to help those in need around the world. 
 

All important information about DIAKAID and the application can be found in the attached 
documents or on our website. The application form has to be sent back no later than 
Wednesday, 30 April 2025 as a PDF to Sebastian Haupt (sebastian.haupt@diakoneo.de). 

We hope to be able to support your work and some of your projects with these grants. 

 

Kind regards from the DIAKAID Committee 
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